Highland Park

COMMUNITY CHURCH

February 12, 2015

Dear Karl,

We would like to thank you for coming to Highland Park Community Church for our Men’s
Ministry “Super Saturday” event on January 24”. We received a lot of good feedback from the men who
attended and everyone really enjoyed your presentations. It was beneficial to hear from someone
whom the men look up to that you had things you struggled with and had to rely on God'’s healing
power to get you through.

We would highly recommend you as a presenter to other men’s ministries who have similar
events. Your message is appropriate for the men of today’s society to let them know that just being
tough is not enough. Men need to know that having a tender heart for God is manly.

May God bless you as you carry your message to men and groups God places on your path.
We love and appreciate you Brother!

Sincerely,

Pastor Chris Kinner

Highland Park Community Church
5725 Highland Drive

Casper, WY 82609

307-265-4073
chrisk@hpcc.cc
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